
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15.02.18 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

To celebrate World Book Day (1
st
 March 2018) we are going have our own extended 

event the following week. During the week we will be completing lots of activities 

linked with books and reading. We will update you with more about these activities 

nearer the time. 

 

We would, however, like to have a day where we invite all the children to come to 

nursery dressed as a book character. We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £1 

which will entitle your child to a raffle ticket. We will then have a few prizes that we 

will draw at the end of the day.  

 

Our dressing up day will be Wednesday March 7
th

. We hope you will enjoy 

celebrating this with us and look forward to seeing all the wonderful book characters. 

The staff will also be dressing up to celebrate this event.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued and valued support 

 

Yours sincerely 

Jenny Martin (Headteacher) 

 

 

 


